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Safety Alert! 
 

Apartment Burglary  
 
 

Date:            August 3, 2016          
 
 

Incident: An Apartment in Northwoods was burglarized.  
 
 

Description:  The apartment residents reported that their 
apartment and all bedrooms were entered when they were out 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.  The entrance 
doors and all bedroom doors were locked.  Cash and jewelry 
was stolen from the bedrooms.   
 
Anyone with information is requested to contact the Saratoga 
Springs Police Department at 518-584-1800 (Officer French) or 
contact Campus Safety at 518-580-5567.   
 
You may also make an anonymous report on our TIPS line (518-
580-8477).  
 
Any information will be kept confidential. 
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